TRAFFIC AND ROAD SAFETY ADVISORY PANEL (TARSAP) 

9 February 2017
AGENDA PART I

PUBLIC QUESTIONS RECEIVED (ITEM 4)

1.

	Questioner:


	The Friends of Northumberland Road


	Asked of:


	Councillor Barry Kendler, Chair of TARSAP

	Question:


	Following on from your previous TARSAP response, and your emphasis on the importance of the Metropolitan Police’s ‘Community Roadwatch’ initiative could you please advise which specific Councillors have personally participated in this over the last 7 months - and thus seen the Speeding Problem in Harrow for themselves?



Response:
     To be provided by the Chair at the meeting
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